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Dear Mr, Rice,

I am directed by the Minister for Foreign Affairs to refer
to our letter of 7th July, 1977 and previous correspondences
in which we requested you to make arrangements to hawve
refunded to this Department the amount of £488 which was
incurred in the return of your son, Father Patrick Rice,
from Buenos Aires in December, 1976.

As you gave a verbal undertaking at the time to refund any

expenses which would be incurred in this matter I am now

to ask you to refund this amount of €488 to the Department

at your earliest convenience. 4

Yours faithfully, ‘

L | '

Mr. William Rice
Curraghmore
Strawhall

Fermoy

Co. Cork




